
 
                                                                                                          

       
 
 

March Announcers from Mrs. Bart’s Class: 
 
 

Eleanor Attebury, Adrianna Bailey,  
Allie Christian, Ellie Fecteau, Jay'Marie 

Huhta, Anna Lockwood, David Loverde, 
Luke Russell, Samantha Trewhella, Eden Trombley, 
Gabriel Whitley.        
 

Also, thanks to Mrs. Misenar and Mrs. Greenwolds’s 
classes for leading the school with the Ashley all-star 
song. Mr. Materazzi accompanied Mrs. Berdan’s 
class with his acoustic guitar. 
                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Month of March 

Kick off One School One Book 
March 2nd: 4TH Grade Science Center 9:15-3:30 
March 4th, 5th, 7th,8th: Designing Science 4:00-5:30 
March 5th: Starbase (5th grade Beck) 
March 6th: KD & New Enrollment (Office Open) 4:00-6:00 

     Starbase(5th grade Beck) 9:15-3:30 
March 8th: Starbase(5th grade Beck) 9:15-3:30 
March 11th-March 15th: Scholastic Book Fair 
March 13th: Book Fair Open 4:00-6:00 
March 25th-March 31st: Spring Break 
April 2nd : Return to School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
                 
 

 

 

NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

Dear Ashley Families, 

Our Ashley staff is very excited to kick off March is Reading Month 

with “One Book One School”.  We are excited to celebrate a One 

Book One School Book Recommendation, entitled, “The Very Very 

Far North.”  We would like to send a special thank you to our PTG for 

purchasing all of the books for our Ashley students and their 

families. 

All classes will also have the opportunity to visit the Reading Stage 

which has been transformed into the very far North.  Here students 

will be able to read with characters from the book. Teachers and 

their classes can sign up to go to participate in a quiet reading 

session by enjoying a book of choice. 

We are very excited to Welcome Scholastic Book Fair. This event is 

sponsored by our PTG and will be run by our librarian. Please keep 

an eye out for our Scholastic Book Fair Flyer!     

As you all know reading paves the way for the future of our children. 

Take part in an at home challenge by visiting the library 3 times this 

month and setting a family reading goal.  Act as a role model and 

engage your young reader in books, magazines, and our print rich 

environment!  

Please follow along with all of the exciting events this month listed in 

our Reading Month Calendar.  

Our Positivity Project continues to grow as we cheer others on, 

appreciate the beauty around us and share our enthusiasm for 

learning!  We look forward to approaching Spring and the 

opportunities it has to offer!   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. VanHulle 

 

 



 
 

 
   
 
 

  Thank-you Ashley families for participating in our Kroger Rewards. We have families and earned   
this quarter.      
 
If you would like to link your Kroger Card.  All you have to do is log into your Kroger account and 
add Ashley Elementary (PU554).        

 
   
 
2nd Quarter Honor Roll  
Congratulations! 
   
 

Fourth Grade Honor Roll: 
Ella Beaudin, Adelyn Bilyeu, Louis Boggs, Sophia Carreri, Jessie Christian, Lilliana Cintron, Brianna Cramer, Mark Faris, 
Alexander Fresh, Morgan Gee, Maria Gojcaj, Gabriel Goldwater, Zachary Hibbs, Olive James, Lincoln James,  
Adrian Janicki, Levi Kartje, Kendall Kelof, Henry Kilchevskyi, Jackson Kosi, Bryce Masden, Elsie McCollum, Madelyn 
Meister, Makenzie Mitchel, Rozlyn Morisette, Dominic Murdock, Layla Nanni, Aurelia Niederkohr, Brynlee O'Lear, 
Alexandra Olson, Sophia Penzien, Kaitlyn Price, Marshall Robinson, Ethan Rots, Sofia Salmen, Mason Schachermeyer, 
Vanessa Schrader, Daphne Smith, Dylan Stanek, Frederick Steerzer, Kevin Sumpter, Casey Tack, Lennon Torney, Beau 
Traub, Melinna VanTiem, Lucas Williams, Cameron Hastings. 
 
Fifth Grade Honor Roll: 
 
Gianna Alessi, Dominic Alessi, Eleanor Attebury, Jacob Benacquisto, Brynlie Bilot, Stella Bojaj, Jack Buchanan, 
Allie Christian, Katie Cole, Hunter DiBianca, Avery Fecko, Ellie Fecteau, Charles Ferrazza, Emmie Gennrich, 
Luke Gojcaj, Henrik Hellem, Alyssa Hering, Marley Jacoby, Bradley Jankow, Alexzander Jovanovski, Ava Lane, 
Caleb LaPorte, Aubrey LaPorte, Kaylee Larson, Charlotte LeFave, Anna Lockwood, Reid Louiselle, Alyssa Lowery, 
Liam MacKenzie, Naomi Morris, Danica Nadolsky, Hailey Neumann, Sakura Niederkohr, Sophia O'Rourke, 
Alyssa Palo, Emberly Reid, Owen Richards, Emmett Rogers, Max Romer, Luke Russell, Olivia Shurter, Elizabeth Speshock, 
Forest Streng, Declan Studley, Samantha Trewhella, Eden Trombley, Helen Vandawaker, Amina Victory, Piper Walter, 
Gabriel Whitley, Merryn Wickman, Brianna Wolf. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



MARCH IS READING MONTH 
 

Thank you Ashley PTG for purchasing our Books and setting up the stage for our 

students to read at the North Pole. We appreciate all you do for our children. 

 
 

  
 
 
 


